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~ all good things come to an end ~ 



Dear BIOTE(A)CH 

Community,

As we reach the culmination

of the BIOTE(A)CH

project, we’re thrilled to

share updates from the pilot

stage and celebrate our

accomplishments with all

those who have contributed

along the way.

From testing our teaching

materials to hosting

successful multiplier events,

this journey has been marked

by learning, collaboration,

and innovation.



. These stories bring the project to life by 
showcasing inspiring journeys of students and 
educators who have leveraged BIOTE(A)CH’s 
resources to spark curiosity and change.

A total of 10 success stories were collected

to remind us that success is not only defined

by achievements, but also by the resilience,

determination and passion that drives

individuals to overcome obstacles and make

a positive impact on the world.

They inspired us to take on challenges,

utilize our strengths and forge our own path

to success, no matter how daunting the

journey may seem.

SUCCESS 
STORIES 
BOOKLET



Pilot Stage

As the BIOTE(A)CH project progressed

to the pilot stage, students finally had the

opportunity to bring their ideas to life in

the lab. After months of preparation,

theoretical work, and planning, they were

able to step into a real laboratory

environment and test their concepts

directly. This hands-on experience not

only allowed them to explore and refine

their ideas but also gave them invaluable

practical skills that will serve them in

their future careers.



Multiplier Events
Sharing Knowledge Across Borders 

In line with our commitment to making BIOTE(A)CH accessible to a wider audience, we held a series of

multiplier events in each partner country. These events provided a platform to share project insights,

present teaching materials, and discuss best practices with academics, industry representatives, and

students. Attendees had the opportunity to explore the project’s core components and learn from the pilot

stage outcomes. Additionally, participants connected through networking sessions, strengthening

collaborations that promise to carry the project’s impact forward. Feedback from these events has been

overwhelmingly positive.

Participants appreciated the high-quality presentations, engaging discussions, and opportunities to

connect with like-minded professionals. The events underscored the growing need for innovative,

sustainable education in biotechnology—a main BIOTE(A)CH goal.



We extend our heartfelt thanks to everyone who has

supported and contributed to BIOTE(A)CH.

Together, we have created a powerful resource for

change!

Let’s keep the spirit of BIOTE(A)CH alive!

Looking Ahead 
Sustaining BIOTE(A)CH’s Legacy

As the BIOTE(A)CH project comes to a close,

we’re encouraged by the progress we’ve made and

the foundations we’ve laid for sustainable education

in biotechnology. The resources, success stories,

and connections built during this project have

created a legacy we hope will continue to inspire

educators and students well into the future.

Warm regards,

The BIOTE(A)CH Project Team


